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Nichotas Sansone
7301 Onyx Way
Dayton, OH 45459 P U C Q

January 15, 2015

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Attentign Case Number 14-0841EL-550
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear PUCO,

Please deny the rate increase to fock consumers into buying power from Ohio’s oldest and dirtiest coal
power plants. Like other homeowners, we're tired of paying hundreds of dollars a month to prop up
old, decaying infrastructure at the expense of technologies that couid provide the same energy with
greater efficiency with less environmental impact.

As parents, we don’'t want our children dealing with the same energy policies and same environmental
and sustainability issues that we’re facing today only another 30 years down the road. Please do not
approve these rate increases.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Sansone
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Stephanie Sansone
7301 Onyx Way
Dayton, OH 45459 ‘ P U C O

January 15, 2015

Public Utilities Commission of Chio
Attention Case Number 14-0841EL-580
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear PUCO,

Please deny the rate increase to lock consumers into buying power from Ohio’s oldest and dirtiest coal
power plants. Like other homeowners, we're tired of paying hundreds of doltars a month to prop up
old, decaying infrastructure at the expense of technoiogies that could provide the same energy with
greater efficiency with less environmental impact.

As parents, we don’t want our children dealing with the same energy policies and same environmental
and sustainability issues that we're facing today only another 30 years down the road. Please do not
approve these rate increases.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Sansone




